
MILL CREEK SPECIAL SERVICE AREA 

2024 STREET & ALLEYWAY SWEEPING 

Weeks of May 13, August 19, and November 18 
 
 

 

 

 
Street and alleyway sweeping are critical in keeping Mill Creek SSA’s streets, 

alleyways, air, and water clean. A clean road keeps storm drains clear of debris, 

helps prevent localized street flooding due to clogged catch basins, and prevents 

pollutants from reaching the surrounding waterways. 

To improve the program’s effectiveness, the SSA and Lakeshore Recycling Systems 

ask that you park your vehicles off the street during the sweeping week until the 

sweeping of your road has been completed. Sweeping around obstacles requires 

more time and reduces the program's effectiveness. Also, please do not rake, pile, 

or blow grass clippings or leaves into the street. THIS IS NOT A LEAF PICK-UP 

SERVICE PROGRAM—sweepers are not designed to pick up large quantities of 

leaves. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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